From: London, Sarah

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 4:48 PM
To: mtrue@vtdigger.org
Subject: Your request

Dear Morgan:

| write in response to your public record act request below. The AGO will need to invoke its right to additional time to
respond pursuant to 1 VSA 318(a)(5)(A). We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your

request. Thank you,

Sarah

Sarah London
Chief, General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
Vermont Attorney General’s Office





